
 
  

 

    

    

     
          
           
           
 

  

   

 

 
 

        
         

           
     

 
    

     
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

   
 

 
 

Statewide Email 

DATE SENT: August 23, 2021 

FROM: Henry Mack, Chancellor, Division of Career and Adult Education 

TO: Florida College System Workforce Administrators 
District Career and Technical Education Directors 
District Technical College Directors 
Florida College System Adult Education Directors 

Via: Chancellor2@fldoe.org 

SUBJECT: Apprenticeship Grant 

Colleagues, 

Please be advised that the notice of intent to apply for the Pathways to Career Opportunities 
Grant for the Florida Department of Education (FDOE) is now extended to August 26th. This is 
the same date all applications are due. Potential grantees must submit both a notice of intent 
to apply and their application, however. 

For more information, please visit https://www.fldoe.org/pathwaysgrant/ or contact Charles 
Feehrer at Charles.Feehrer@fldoe.org for additional questions. 

Best, 

Henry 

Henry Mack 
Chancellor 
Florida Department of Education 
Division of Career, Technical, and Adult Education 
325 West Gaines Street │ Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Office: (850) 245-5071 
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